From: Walter Katz 
Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2018 3:02 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Joe Deal
Subject: RE: Travel to Boston

Hi Steve,

I went to Cambridge, Mass. in my official capacity on October 3, 2018. I flew to Boston on October 2nd and returned on the 3rd. I was hosted by the Harvard Kennedy School to present a lecture on managing policing crises and made a lunchtime presentation on police oversight models. HKS paid for my hotel in Cambridge and will reimburse my airfare.

Walter Katz

Deputy Chief of Staff for Public Safety
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